
 
 
                                        

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

To Gift Aid your donation or, arrange your payments by standing order, please contact our 
Gift Aid Officer, Vincent Burke at ga.olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk or on 0121 422 1573 

 

The parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham: Registered Charity No: 234216 
 
 

 

 

Parish Priest:      Fr. Roger Peck 
Parish Deacon:   Rev. Mr David Williams 

St Hubert’s Presbytery, Bleakhouse Road, Oldbury, 
West Midlands, B68 0TQ 

Tel No: 0121 422 2388 
E-mail:     olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk 

Website: sthubertswarley.org.uk 
 
 
 
 

 

The Parish of Our Lady & St Hubert 

Parish Newsletter 

 

Solemnity of Christ the King, 19th / 20th November 2022 
000First  

Saturday 19th      6:00pm First Mass of Sunday Margaret Stores RIP 

Sunday 20th  10:00am Sunday Mass 

Antonino Calandra 

Elisabetta Fatone & 

Giuseppe Caloroso 

Monday 21st   No Mass Today 

Tuesday 22nd  10:00am St Cecilia Geoff Petch RIP 

Wednesday 23rd     10:00am Ordinary Time Special intention (PW) 

Thursday 24th     6:00pm St Andrew Dung-Lac  Ignatio Tran RIP 

Friday 25th 
6:00pm Adoration and Benediction 

7:00pm Ordinary Time Jackie Bradbury RIP 

Saturday 26th        

10:00am Our Lady on Saturday People of the Parish 

5:30pm Recitation of the Holy Rosary 

6:00pm First Mass of Sunday 
Teresa Smith RIP & 

The Calandra family  
 

First Sunday of Advent, 27th November 2022  
000First  

Sunday 27th   10:00am Sunday Mass Barbara & Fred Jarvis 
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Security: Please ensure that you take care of your own property 

(handbags, phones etc.) always, while at the church. 

Weekday Masses: will generally be held in the Conference Room over 

the winter months 

APF Red boxes: Please bring in your Red boxes for counting 

In Case of Emergency: please make sure you are aware of the fire 

escape routes. Instructions with a map / diagram are located at various 

points. In the case of an evacuation please gather on the grass lawn at 

the side of the church. 

Parish Census: Census forms are available at the back of the church, 

they need to be handed to Ann Williams, our safeguarding officer, to 

comply with the general data protection rules (GDPR). 

Prayers at the Graveside: This Sunday (20th) we will be at Rood End, 

and next Sunday (27th) we will be at Thimblemill and Uplands. All services 

start at 2 pm. 

1st Holy Communion preparation – for all year 3 children (or above), who 

are to receive their 1st Holy Communion this summer. Every first 

Saturday we will be following a monthly preparation course starting on 

the 3rd December. If anyone is interested please let us know. 

The Tablet If you would like to take out a personal subscription please 

take one of the subscription forms available at the back of church.   

The Universe Catholic Weekly: Order your Digital 4 weeks FREE 

introductory offer by phone Michelle on 0743 661 7650 or email: 

michelle.jones@universecatholicweekly.co.uk  

Church Cleaning: If you would like to help out with the regular cleaning 

of the church, please let Fr Roger know 

Grandparents, Parishioners and Senior Community Members are 

invited to Our Lady and St Hubert’s Catholic Primary School’s 

Christmas Community Lunch on Thursday 1st December 2022 at 

1:15pm. Come and join us for afternoon tea followed by a performance 

of Year 2’s Nativity, “I’m gonna shine”. The performance will start at 

2pm and will finish at approximately 3pm. Please be aware, spaces are 

limited and will be given on a first come first served basis. 
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If you, or a family member, would like a space please call the school 

office between 10am and 2pm on 0121 422 2629 and they will add your 

name to the list. If spaces are filled you will be added to a waiting list, 

Please book your place by next Friday 25th November 

Please Pray for… 

Sick Clergy of the Diocese: Fr Brian Wall, Fr Dominic Innamorati 

SCJ, Fr Edwin Cownley, Fr Fred Sheldon, Fr John Baggley, Fr Keith 

Enston, Fr Paul Haines, Fr Peter Blundell, Fr Sean Turley, Mgr Graham 

Wilkinson, Dcn Mike Walker, & Fr Tony Rohan 

The sick of the parish. Evelyn Knight, Teresa Stanley, Pat Walsh, 

Gabrielle O’Grady, Roberta Crowther, Lilly Rogers, Edna Edwards, 

Barbara & Chris O’Brien, John Sawford, Terence Rose, Marion King, 

David Walter, Howard Knight, Barbara Powell, Pat Rowley, Martin 

Thomas, Kate Redford, Peter Brewer, Anna Cartlidge, Christine 

Connolly, Richard & Mary Duckett, Jawed Akhter; John Southall; Joe 

O’Grady; Terrance McDonagh; Maureen McCamley; Mary McDonagh 

The recently deceased: Elizabeth Guest, Thomas Smith, Frances 

Smith, Fr Ian Ker, Mary Curran 

For those whose anniversary occurs at about this time, including: 

Nora Rothwell; Florence A Moore; Jose Buckley Margaret Line; Stan 

Jarose; Joseph Redfern; Agnes Byrne; Duncan Jarvis; Annie 

McCamley; Vincent Heanue; All who died in Hagley minibus accident; 

Mary Luby; Duncan Jarvis; Charles Jordan; Almia Ward; Harold 

Osborne; Betty; John O’Halloran; Emma Powell; Wilfred J White; 

Bridget Seery; Bessie Hunter, John Sugrue; Dorothy Gray; Margaret 

Smith; John Kiernan; Madge Murphy; Clive Robert Field; Eileen Joan 

Southall; Barbara Sower; Maureen Calder; Michael Leonard; Gay 

Smallwood; Cath Phipps; Brian Healey; Eileen Margaret Doyle; Joan 

Field; Sylvia McAndrew; Thomas Farrelly; Muriel Marie House; Joyce 

Evelyn Mielczarek; Michelle Bernadette O’Connor 

 

Offertory Totals  for the 6th  November, 2022 

Gift Aid £216.08 Non Gift Aid £193.51 Standing Orders £240.00 

Johnson Association Fund £193.47 Total £843.06 



 

The New Outreach Project for St Hubert’s 
 

 
 

For those who would like to help out there will be an induction 

morning at the Hub (formerly the Coffee Shop and Paul & 

Barneys – 151 Castle Rd West, B68 0EL) this Monday, 21st 

November at 9:30am. I imagine this induction would last from 

between half an hour to one and a half hours.  

This week the 2nd collection is for the Catholic Youth Service   
Next week there is no 2nd Collection  



There are also sign up sheets and volunteer information 

sheets available at the back of church 

Please speak with Fr Roger for more information about this. 


